
February 3, 2020 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Commitment 22: Notice of Change 

Docket U-180680 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Effective November 22, 2019, the Alberta Investment Management Corporation (“AIMCo”) Act 

was revised.  Commitment 22 in the above-referenced docket requires Puget Sound Energy 

(“PSE”) to file a notice with the Commission and serve such notice on the parties to Docket 

U-180680, within ninety (90) days of the effective date of any such change to the Alberta

Investment Management Corporation Act, S.A. 2007, c. A-26.5.

The change involves section 6, which focuses on the entities for which AIMCo may provide 

investment management services, as well as consequential changes to other sections.  The 

change does not affect AIMCo’s investment in PSE.  Attachment 1 is an excerpt of the tracked 

changes and Attachment 2 is the AIMCo Act in its entirety with the changes incorporated. 

Please contact Chris Schaefer (425) 456-2932 for additional information about this filing.  

If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris

Jon Piliaris 

Director, Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, EST07W 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2142/ Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

cc: Docket U-180680 Service List 

Attachment 1: AIMCo Act Tracked Changes Excerpt 

Attachment 2: AIMCo Act with Changes Incorporated 
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